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Message from Our President, Katrine Stewart 
Dear friends of the Albuquerque rose world, 

This greeting reaches you from Dublin where I will soon be celebrating the first 

birthday of a sweet granddaughter. In the meantime, my husband has sent me 

pictures of the second bloom of our ‘Mr Lincoln’ -which must mean that New 

Mexican temperatures are cooling. 

Several August highlights deserve to be mentioned: I am especially grateful to the board       

members who were able to gather at my home. We looked ahead together, discussed the        

upcoming events and meetings, and found Debbie Butcher willing and able to head up our   

nominating committee for next year’s officers. This greatly contributed to my peace of mind    

regarding the future of our society and the direction we are taking. Please examine your own  

talents and schedules and see if there is any capacity in which you think you could better serve 

our roses and our society. I am especially keen on hearing new ideas from new and old members 

alike. 

Thanks to Rebecca Murphy and Bill Farmer, we will even have a calendar again this year! 

We are also in the process of hatching out a new way to structure 

our support team for the   public rose garden. 

My deep gratitude goes to everyone who has helped so diligently 

with the dead-heading on Tuesday evenings and beyond. Thank 

you also for being such a fun group at the Ice Cream Social and at 

the outdoor movie night. Now it’s your turn to fly our colors at 

the State Fair and the BioPark in September! 

Please stay well, dear friends, and greet your beautiful fall roses 

from me,      
       Katrine 
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FALL IS IN THE AIR! 

September,  2018 



 

Janet Jones as grown roses for many years, but is now living at La Vida Lena where she 

can no longer garden. She has been coming to help deadhead at the garden this summer 

and works with her son-in-law in his garden.  She even drives past a home she lived in 

years ago on Tennessee to see the beautiful roses she planted there along the driveway, 

but, as many of us can understand, she misses HER ROSES. 

 
Janet is a retired hospice nurse, a career she truly loved and still talks about enthusiasti-

cally. We are fortunate to have warm, giving people like Janet who are able to help pa-

tients and their families through such difficult times. Now that she is retired, she is look-

ing for her “niche”. 

 

Janet and her husband enjoy traveling and have visited London, Paris, St. Petersburg and 

Moscow. Her favorite place was Wales. It is as she says “real”—not yet overrun by tour-

ists—so you are seeing the people and culture as it really is, not designed to cater to 

tourists. 

 
An interesting fact:  Janet’s ancestry on one side of her family dates to the Mayflower and 

on the other later immigrants. Janet and her husband have two daughters and four 
grandchildren. 

NEW MEMBER PROFILES 

2018 Meetings & Program Schedule  

The Albuquerque Rose Society meets at 7:00 p.m. on the second Wednesday of each 

month (except as noted) at the Albuquerque Garden Center, 10120 Lomas NE. 

 

September 12, 2018—“How to Identify Roses” 

October 10, 2018—“Roses for Dummies” 

November 14, 2018—“Preparing Roses for winter” 

December 15, 2018—“Annual Holiday Party” at Macaroni Grill  

 



CUT ROSES 

& ROSE ARRANGEMENT 

ENTRIES NEEDED: 

FOR the Santa Fe 

Rose Show  
Saturday, September 15, 2018.  

At  the De Vargas Mall,  

Doors for exhibitors open at 7:30 

a.m.  

Entries close at 10 a.m.   

Prizes, awards and certificates will 

be awarded to the winning entries. 

 

You can’t win if you  

don’t enter!  
 

 

 

 

 

LET THEM EAT 

CAKE ! 

Happy Birthday to you ….  

Happy Birthday to you …..    

We Wish the following Society 

Members  

a VERY HAPPY SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAY!  

Amazetta Mays (1st) 

Dodie Suhr (1st) 

Margo Maher (4th) 

Karen Cordova (7th) 

Carol Schroer (7th) 

Urey Lemon (9th) 

Jolene Adams (12th) 

Gwen Montgomery (10th) 

Caroline Persson-Reeves (16th) 

Charlene Bacchus (23rd) 

Morgan Ifversen (23rd) 

Nancy Paxton (26th) 

Don Hardy (26th) 

Dianne Cress (28th) 

“Autumn Splendor” 



 

 

 

 

Pacific Southwest District 
Of the 

American Rose Society 

Presents 

A Rose Arrangement Seminar 

Topic: Modern Designs 

Saturday, Sept 29, 2018 - 9:00 AM-4:00 PM 

Mesa-Community College, Room 145 (Community Room) in the Library 

Instructors: Kreg Hill, Gerry Mahoney, Lauren Toth and Bill Christensen 

Bring: your questions and any line material you have to donate to the instructors. 

  Mesa-East Valley Rose Society will provide: 

o roses, filler flowers and line material 

o Also included will be coffee, a light snack in the morning and lunch 

If you are an ARS accredited Arrangement Judge you will receive 4 update 

credits for this seminar 

Send $30 (and this form) by Sept 14, 2016 to reserve your spot to: Marylou Coffman, 213 N 

Riata St., Gilbert AZ 85308 (questions about registration – call 480-926-3064 or e-mail 

Coffman@aol.com) 

Please make checks payable to The Mesa-East Valley Rose Society. 

Street Address________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: _______________________________________________________________ 

Phone #_________________________ E-mail address (Print Clearly_____________________ 



DISTRICT DOIN's   By Bill Farmer 
Saturday, September 29, 2018 

A Rose Arrangement Seminar 
Hosted by the Mesa-East Valley Rose Society 
Mesa Community College, Mesa, AZ 
** See Agenda and Registration form in this newsletter. 
Information: contact Marylou Coffman at Coffman@aol.com 

Friday, October 26 – Monday, October 29, 2018 
“Fiesta of Roses” 
American Rose Society – Fall National Convention & Rose Show 
Crowne Plaza Hotel, San Diego, CA 
Hosted by the San Diego Rose Society 
Registration: www.fiestaofroses.org 
Convention Chair: Ruth Tiffany, ruthsgarden@msn.com 
Rose Show Chair: Linda Clark, linsline@cox.net 

Saturday, November 3, 2018 
Rose Society of Tucson – Annual Rose Show 
Trinity Presbyterian Church, Tucson, AZ 
Information: contact Liz Strong at lizzie441@comcast.net 

Saturday, November 17, 2018 
Mesa-East Valley Rose Society – Annual Rose Show 
Mesa Community College, Mesa, AZ 
Information: contact Marylou Coffman at Coffman@aol.com 

Saturday, November 17, 2018 
South Valley Rose Society – 2nd Annual Rose Show 
UNR Cooperative Extension, Las Vegas, NV 
Information: contact Judith Kafantaris at docjudith@email.phoenix.edu 

  

The South Valley Rose Society of Las Vegas/Henderson Nevada is  sponsoring three 

workshops relating to exhibiting at Rose Shows: Horticulture Friday, September 21;        

Arrangements Saturday, September 22; and  Photography Sunday, September 23.  

Each class will provide morning coffee, lunch, and all supplies needed for the class. The 

cost for each class is $30. A quantity discount: the cost for two classes is $55, and $75 

for all three.  

To register for these workshops, by 9/14/18—Contact: 

 Contact: Judith Kafantaris 702-641-3657 DocJudith@email.Phoenix.edu  

Registration: Marie Kaplan 702-355-6745, MarieKap@cox.net   

mailto:Coffman@aol.com
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

CALENDAR  

¶ September 6-16, 2018  
 NM State Fair Flower Shows.  
 

¶ Wednesday, September 12, 2018—  
 7:00 PM  - Program & Meeting  
 at the Albuquerque Garden Ctr  

“How to Identify Roses”  
 

¶ Saturday, September 15, 2018 
    Santa Fe Rose Society – Annual Rose Show 
    DeVargas Center, Santa Fe, NM 
 

¶ Saturday September 29, 2018 
      ARS Sponsored Exhibit at the  
      Albuquerque Bio Park. Call Kurt Snyder 
      for more  information.  

Albuquerque Rose Society 

C/O Albuquerque Garden Center  

10120 Lomas Blvd NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87112 

TO:  

2018 Albuquerque Rose Society Board 

PresidentðKatrine Stewart 

1st VPðKaren Cordova 

TreasurerðDon Hardy 

Recording Secretaryï Debbie Butcher 

DirectorðSuzy Andrego 

DirectorðBeth Baker 

DirectorðKurt Snyder  

Immed Past PresidentðBill Farmer  
 

Blue Ribbon Editor:  

Suzy Andrego, Sandrego@qwest.net 

Articles for the next issue of the Blue      
Ribbon are due  

the last Friday of Each month.  

ARS website: www.albuquerquerose.com  

Happy  

FALL to ALL! 

 

 

 

 
Climber 

“Autumn Sunset”  

http://www.albuquerquerose.com

